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STATEMENT ON IGPNEA INVOLVEMENT 
WITH OUTSIDE GROUPS

The Irish General Practice Nurses Educational Association (IGPNEA) is a professional membership body with Charitable Tax Exemption CHY 17932.  The main object for which it is established is “the advancement of education in general practice in Ireland by promoting and assisting nurses in further education programs and to provide a forum for the dissemination of information on developments in the general practice nursing field which will promote the highest standards of care to benefit the community”.   All activities aim to encourage and foster the highest standards within General Practice Nursing for the benefit of patients and their families. 

While the IGPNEA will ‘work positively with other groups and organisations that it deems to be suitably equipped to provide the necessary educational programs or skills required for the enhancement of Nursing in General Practice’ (Article 4.1a), the IGPNEA “shall not associate itself with any group whose work is not in keeping with the ethos, aims and objectives of the association”, (Article 4.1b).
Therefore, the IGPNEA will not: 
a) participate in any project, research, study, steering group, etc that is set up by, or receives funding in any way (either directly or indirectly), from the groups listed below.

b)  seek or accept sponsorship from the groups listed below.
LIST
Companies from the drinks industry.

Companies from the tobacco industry.

Companies from the fast-food industry.

Companies from the snacks/sweets industry.

Any other company whose work is deemed by the NEC not to be in keeping with the Aims and Objectives of the Association.
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